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Happy Holidays!! 
The Student Success Division wishes you and your family a 
very Happy Holiday Season!  The Student Wire will not be 
published during the break, but will be back in 2021! 
Contact: Division of Student Success 

 

 
 
CETL Holiday Wishes 

The CETL Staff wishes you and yours a very safe 
and restful Winter Break.  Happy Holidays! 
Contact: Brenda Snider 
Read more 
 

Winter Greetings 
Please enjoy this winter greeting from Lincoln University 
featuring a musical selection by the Concert Choir. 
Contact: Office of the President 
View Video 
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